Dear Applicant,

We are very sorry that due to some technical issue, the link for submission of the application form
was not activated on 23/07/2025 as announced in the notification no.CO/P-R/04/2025 dated
04/07/2025. We apologize for the inconvenience caused to you were caused. We are working
continuously to resolve the issue. The link will now go live at 04:00 PM on 25/07/2025.

In view of the two days delay in starting the application process, the last date of application
submission is extended by two days. The last date of submission will now be 14/08/2025 till 23:55
hrs.

Thank you for your patience and co-operation.
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